HIGHBURY Conckrere INc.

53-49 46™ Srreer, Masperi, New York, NY 11378 <Tew: 718-424-4423

RE: REVISE - FuLL ROADWAY CLOSING OF 24 STREET BETWEEN 43 AVE & 44 Rp To INSTALL A TOWER CRANE.
AKA: 23-15 44 RoAD, QUEENS

DOT PERMIT NUMBER: Q15-2023013-A03
To Whom It May Concern:
As a courtesy and required by the NYC Department of Transportation, we are notifying you of a roadway closing.

Please be advised of the continued full road closing of 24 Street between 43 Ave & 44 Rd, from 12:01AM Saturday January 28 -
11:59PM Sunday January 29, 2023 or from 12:01AM Saturday February 4 — 11:59PM Sunday February 5, 2023 to install a tower
crane. The roadway will remain closed overnight.

Local deliveries and emergency vehicles will be able to access 24 St from either end of the block.
This notice is only for your records and no response is required.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours

CHRIS KNACKE
AUTHORIZED AGENT FOR
HIGHBURY CONCRETE

P. S. If you have any problem with this notification of closing, please contact Highbury Concrete at 718-424-4423.



